Sent via email only

Trustees of Portsmouth CC
St Helens Pavilion
Eastern Parade

Portsmouth
PO4 9RG

Portsmouth
CITY COTUNCIL

Regeneration Directorate
Property and Investment

Civic Offices
Guildhall Square

Portsmouth
PO1 2AY

Phone: 02392 834262

Ref:ED/A7218
13 October 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: SUBMISSION OF PLANNING APPLICATION CONSENT, St Helens Cricket
Pavilion, Eastern Parade, Portsmouth

Following our recent discussions concerning Portsmouth Cricket Club's request to submit
a planning application for works to the interior and exterior of the cricket pavilion at Eastern
Parade, | am writing to confirm that the Council grants consent under your lease dated 15
December 2010 to submit a planning application based on the plans and designs sent to
me via email on 7 October 2020.

| trust this letter will be of some assistance.

Kind regards

ommercial Property Surveyor

Email: Eamonn.devine@portsmouthcc.gov.uk
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